

Treknow Village Hall

22/06/2022

6.30pm

Held in Hall

Meeting called by: Chair – Peter Bower

Type of meeting: General

Note taker: Carol Coupe

Attendees:

Peter Bower (Chair)	PB
Carol Coupe (Secretary)	CC
Julie Sandercock	JS
Malcolm Prout	MP
Angela Freke	AF
Judith Bower	JB
Simon Lackford	SL
Jean Prout	JP

Apologies:

Jenny Patterson (Tr)	JP
Stuart Patterson	SP

Minutes

Discussion:

PB Opened meeting – welcomed and thanked everyone for attending

Apologies for absence

Previous minutes accepted as read

Actions from last meeting:

PB Booking Form – All agreed this could go onto website. The Secretary to discuss with hirers who wish to hold an 'Event / Party' the terms laid out in the form.

JB Benches – JB to seek further supplier of wooden benches and obtain quotes

PB Projector – PB suggests the purchase of a new projector from Woolacotts (local supplier) who will supply and install for us

CC Regular hirers informed of hire charge increase

JS Six further tables have been purchased for hall use

Finance

PB As Jenny cannot be with us this evening – printout of monthly breakdown was forwarded to the committee

PB Car parking – Suggestion that car parking could be offered to hirers by the use of residents driveways, to be arranged in advance. List to be put together of possible spaces

PB Disabled Access – A discussion about offering disabled access going forward. SL suggested the use a specially designed ‘disabled chair’ which is used to transport those who are unable to use the steps. SL purchased one for a relative and explained it worked well – PB and SL to see if it can be used on the Hall steps – if so SL is happy to donate the ‘chair’ to the Hall

JP Had enquiries about the possibility of holding monthly ‘Bingo’ nights – with the responsibility of all organizing etc falling on the Hall committee, it was agreed this not to be a viable arrangement – All Agreed to decline

JS Suggests a demonstration and tasting evening from Rock Gin. A ticketed evening costing £10 per head (to be paid for in advance), to include one Gin and Tonic and possible cold snacks ie ‘Tapas’ – Rock Gin will not charge for the event – a possible date in July has been suggested. JS to speak to Rock Gin to arrange

AOB:

Other Information

Special notes:

Further Meetings

Wednesday 13th July 2022 @ 7.00pm